
WINNEBAGO COUNTY 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

PUBLIC HEARING 

APRIL 28, 2009 

5:30 P.M. 

LOUNGE ROOM – COURTHOUSE 

 

PRESENT: Board members:  Arden Schroeder, Greg Kargus, Dan Mingus, Mary Mathwig, and Tom 

Verstegen.  Tracy Johnston, Code Enforcement Officer.  Guests present. 

 

The meeting was called to order by A. Schroeder at 5:31 P.M.  Committee members introduced 

themselves and Code Enforcement Officer explained appeals procedure. 

 

1. Gary Hoffmann, 5135 Washington St, Town of Winneconne – Variance 

 

Gary Hoffmann was sworn in.  He explained that the Variance was to allow him to build a single 

family dwelling sixteen (16) feet from the road right-of-way to the east of the property.  The 

setback from the west side property line would be fourteen (14) feet.   

 

Zoning Officer read into record a letter from the Town of Winneconne recommending that the 

variance be granted. 

 

There was no additional testimony and this portion of the hearing was closed. 

 

2. Clarence Smith, 5130 Chesapeake Ct, Town of Oshkosh – Variance 

 

Clarence Smith was sworn in.  He explained that the Variance was to allow him to build a single 

family dwelling fifty-two (52) feet from the ordinary high water mark.  The setback from the road 

right-of-way would be thirty-two (32) feet.   

 

Jerry Frey was sworn in representing the Town of Oshkosh.  He explained that the Town had 

approved the Variance. 

 

There was no additional testimony and this portion of the hearing was closed. 

 

Adjournment 

 

Motion by A. Schroeder to adjourn the meeting at 5:49 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tracy Johnston 

Recording Secretary 

 


